
 

13th September 2018 

 

To: Parents of pupils taking part in the Wales Trip 

 

Dear Parents 

Residential Trip to Wales - Arrangements 

We are looking forward to our forthcoming trip to Broneirion in Wales and I outline below further details and final 

arrangements. Please accept my apologies for the last minute nature of this, however as I am sure you can 

appreciate, this is unavoidable as our new Year 7 pupils have only just started. 

Further to my previous correspondence, I can confirm that the total cost of the trip is £220 (including deposit); 

therefore we require the remaining balance to be paid no later than Friday 21st September. For the majority this 

will be £170 for those who paid a deposit of £50. Naturally, if you paid a greater deposit, please adjust the 

outstanding balance accordingly. Please make payment via cash, cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made 

payable to Hollygirt School and BACS payments should be referenced ‘Wales’. 

 

Along with this letter, please find enclosed the following: 

 

- Kit List (provided by the centre) 

- Hollygirt Consent and Medical Information Form 

- Consent form from the activities provider 

- Activities schedule 

 

Please ensure you read, complete and return all relevant forms. Please note that without the relevant 

permissions, your child we not be able to take part in this trip. 

 

Additional Information  

 

Timings 

We will be leaving school at 9am prompt on the morning Wednesday 26th September and will return by the end of 

the school day on Friday 28th September. Pupils will require a packed lunch and drinks for this day. 

 

Medication 

Should your child require any travel sickness medication or any other medication for the trip, please ensure this is 

clearly labelled and passed to me on the morning of the trip with relevant instructions. 

 

Bags 

Please ensure your child has a small rucksack and either a small suitcase or holdall.  Generally, lots of layers 

would be beneficial for clothing to keep warm. 

 

Money 

Only a small amount of spending money will be required- approx £20. 

 

Food 

Pupils will be required to bring a packed lunch for the first day, following this, all meals are provided. Any dietary 

requirements should be noted on the consent and medical form. 

 



Mobile Phones / Gadgets 

Pupils are permitted to bring their personal mobile phones, however these are the responsibility of the individual 

pupil. Pupils are not permitted to bring tablets/gaming devices etc 

 

Night-time behaviour expectations 

Students will be sharing single sex dormitories and will be given clear timings at night of when they are to remain 

in their own room and when lights are to be switched off.   

 

Contact Information 

Broneirion Ltd 

Llandinam 

Powys 

Wales 

SY17 5DE 

Telephone:  01686  688204 

I will have a school mobile phone and should you require to get hold of us an in emergency please contact : 

07870213245. I would reiterate that this number is only to be used in emergencies only. 

Please return all relevant forms asap and no later than Friday 21st September. In the meantime, should you 

have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Craig Dean 

Deputy Head 

 

 

 

 


